
 

 

  
 

 

 

27 September 2023 

 

Dear Noel, 

Inquiry into the public health approach to preventing gender-based violence 

The Equality and Social Justice Committee is currently carrying out an inquiry into the public health 
approach to preventing gender-based violence. Full details for the inquiry, including our terms of 
reference, are available on our website. 

Given the potential influence of sport and sporting events on changing the culture of what is 
acceptable behaviour, we would be grateful if you could set out what steps are being taken to ensure 
that all those who attend events are made to feel safe, and what procedures are in place across sites 
to deal with any situations which may arise. 

As we are now at the end of our evidence gathering, we would be grateful to receive a response by 11 
October if possible. I am copying this letter to Sioned Wiliams MS in her capacity as Chair of the 
Cross-Party Group on Violence Against Women and Children.   

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Jenny Rathbone MS 
Chair, Equality and Social Justice Committee 
 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 
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Noel Mooney 
Chief Executive 
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